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It is the last week of May!    There have been many great events this 
past month.  We had our Mini Track Meet for Grades 3 to Grade 7 at 
Bear Creek Park. It was awesome! It is such a treat to have an official 
track for the students to practice. Cindrich has great team spirit!  Our 
athletes had a second opportunity to tryout their competitive skills last 
Monday as they met some of the athletes from Creekside. We had our 
Grade 7 students go to Camp Elphinstone on May 17th to 20th. What a 
wonderful place for students to enjoy outside activities without 
Internet interrupting their play. The Ready Set Learn event for 3 and 4 
year olds was held last Friday morning. This week we have several 
field trips for many of our divisions. Next Monday will be a Pro-d where 
we will plan for next year’s school year.   
The last week of May is Bike to School Week.  We encourage everyone 
to bike to school.  We will be locking all bikes up in our undercover 
area.  
Our PAC is busily preparing for our first School Carnival on Saturday, 
June 4, 2016 from 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  They are looking for 
volunteers to help with the event.  Please sign up for a block of time to 
help out.  
 
Lost and Found 
A ring was found in the primary hall area in March, a fitbit looking device 
was found outside, as well as a bankcard.  If you have lost any of these 
items, please contact the office to identify your lost item.  
 
Dates to mark your on your calendar: 
May 30th  Pro-d Day  No school 
May 31st to June 3rd  Bike to school Week 
May 31st  All library books due back  
May 31st  Parent Appreciation Tea in the afternoon 
June 4th  Carnival Day (Saturday afternoon) 
June 7th  Track and Field at Bear Creek Park 
June 7th  PAC Election Meeting 
June 10th  Sports Day at school 
June 20th  Year End Assembly 
June 21st  Grade 7 Celebration Assembly 
June 23rd  Last day of school for students (Early Dismissal) 
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